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1. The original method of 3D printing was 
developed in 1970 by Chuck hull, founder of 3D 
Systems.      

a. True 
b. False 

 
2. This method of printing uses a UV light 
source to cure a liquid photopolymer in a vat or 
tank, layer-by-layer until the part is complete.  

a. True 
b. False 

 
3. There are only two main types of vat 
polymerization.         

a. True 
b. False 

 
4. With Laser SLA printing you have one single 
point of curing on the build plate at a time. This 
makes the print times of this method longer 
than DLP and LCD.       

a. True 
b. False 

 
5. DLP printing uses a light source to project 
what is being printed onto the entire surface of 
your build plate at one time, making it faster 
than its cousins, SLA printing.  
 a. True 
 b. False   

 

 
 
 
 
6. LCD technology is all around us, and has been 
used in the dental industry for years.      

a. True 
b. False 

 
7. DLP, LCD, and SLA printers all belong to the 
same family, however, their technologies are 
different. DLP and LCD by their nature are much 
slower than SLA printing.     

a. True 
b. False 

 
8. Professional DLP printers use high-quality 
components and, even though they cost more, you 
are also getting a very accurate and fast printer.  

a. True 
b. False 

 
9. DMP or SLM printing uses a laser to melt and 
fuse a bed of metallic powders together.         

a. True 
b. False 

 
10.  The accuracy of a DLP 3D printer is defined 
by the size of the pixel being projected. The larger 
the pixel size, the higher the accuracy.     

a. True 
b. False 

 


